April 12,2023
Chief of Police—Bauer;

The local veteran organizations, American Legion and The
Veterans of Foreign Wars, would like to request a parade approval.
We are requesting May 29, 2023. We plan on starting at 10:00 and
the program should be done by 11:15. We would like to start in the
area of the old McGinley Funeral Home, go East on Division to
Towa Street. Then go North on Iowa to Chapel ending at the
Courthouse Memorial. The parade will include the middle and high
school bands along with the local scouting programs. I am
presently unsure if there will be any other persons requesting to be
in the parade. We would like to have the street in front of the
Courthouse Memorial be closed during the ceremony if possible.

If any further information is needed or to let me know of approval
or denial I can be reached at the following: 608 North Level Street,
Phone 935-5090. I can also be reached on my cell phone 574-3265.

Thank you.
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David E. Bell, Commander
American Legion, Gomer Lewis Post 97



